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Invitation to attend AVSEC Instructors Course 10 – 14 June 2024 

 
The Auckland Aviation Security Training Centre (ASTC) has scheduled the regional ICAO AVSEC 
Instructors Course to be held over the dates of 10 – 14 June 2024 at the Auckland training centre.  
Please refer to the Course Bulletin for detailed information about the course administration, hotel 
accommodation and other relevant information for this course. 
 
The Auckland ICAO ASTC, as one of the ICAO Aviation Security Training Centres within the APAC 
region, has a fundamental role to play in assisting States within the APAC region in strengthening 
their capacity building efforts and enhancing their capability to implement International Standards 
and Recommended Practices and remedying aviation security deficiencies. 
 
This regional Avsec Instructors Course is a five (5) day course and will be conducted in English.   All 
participants should be fluent in English language as there are no translation or interpretation 
facilities. 
 
Target Audience 
 
The AVSEC Instructors course is aimed at aviation security personnel who have a role in the practical 
training of aviation security staff and will enable instructors to present specialized aviation security 
training courses (in-house) to aviation security personnel. 
 
 
Course Objectives: 
 
The AVSEC Instructors Course has been designed to enable participants to: 
 

• Conduct AVSEC training applying the general principles of learning and instruction 

• Correctly present validated material-dependent training courses 

• Identify, select and prepare appropriate teaching aids 

• Develop or modify training objectives and tests as appropriate to meet National 
requirement; and 

• Identify and use various instructional methods as appropriate 
 
 
Workshop Fees  
 
Participants will be charged an administration fee of NZ$790.64 cover the basic administration costs 
of the course.  Please note that airfares, hotel and any other miscellaneous expenses must be met 
by the participants’ organisation. 
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Please be advised that your nominees should be medically fit and should either have medical 
insurance or medical coverage to meet expenses, if any, towards sickness or a medical emergency 
during attendance at the above programme.  The Auckland ASTC takes no responsibility to meet 
expenses in this regard. 
 
You are invited to nominate suitable candidates to attend this course on the enclosed nomination 
form, using one form per candidate.   
 
Please send your completed nomination to the following Auckland ASTC email address: 
   
 aintree.reception@avsec.govt.nz  
  
  
 
Nominations should reach the Auckland ICAO Aviation Security Training Centre by Friday 19 April 
2024.  For administrative reasons, please be advised that the closing date for nominations will be 
strictly adhered to.   
 
For any further information about the workshop and hotel accommodation options, please email the 
Auckland ASTC Administration Officer Ms Sharon Simpson:   
 
aintree.reception@avsec.govt.nz 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Bronwyn Somers 
Director of Training 
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